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Report recommendations 

That the Transportation Committee recommend that Council: 

1. Receive the information about the status of the City’s contract 

with Precise Parklink Inc., as described in this report and the 

confidential companion memorandum from the City Solicitor, 

issued separately as Document 3, and not to be reported out, as it 

relates to litigation and is covered by solicitor-client privilege;  

2. Delegate the authority to the General Manager, Public Works and 

Environmental Services, to finalize and execute a five-year 

extension of the Parking Operations System Agreement with 

Precise Parklink Inc., in accordance with the revised contract 

terms and conditions as described in this Report, including the 

revised calculation methodology for the revenue guarantee, 

ending October 31, 2026; 

3. Delegate the authority to the General Manager, Public Works and 

Environmental Services, to negotiate, finalize and execute 

amendments to the contract with Precise Parklink Inc. to better 

facilitate contract management, as outlined in this Report. 

Chair Tierney provided opening remarks, thanking staff for their efforts over the 
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past few years to find a proposed resolution that avoids a costly legal battle and 

provides good value for City taxpayers.  The staff recommendation before 

committee today is a positive way to move forward for the City. 

The Committee received a slide presentation overview of the report (copy held 

on file with the Office of the City Clerk) from Laila Gibbons, Director, Roads & 

Parking Services, Public Works and Environmental Services (PWES) and Scott 

Caldwell, Area Manager, Transitway and Parking, PWES.   

Following discussion and questions of staff, the Committee Carried the report 

recommendations as presented, with Councillor S. Menard dissenting. 


